. Food prices have shot up throughout the
world, as we know too well. They will fluctuate.

With a bit of luck they could come down
for a change.




High as they are in Britain, they are slightly lower
than they would have been if we had not joined the
European Community. That’s not what we’ve all
been told, but it’s true just the same.

\

Shirley Williams said so and she is Minister for
Prices. But the important thing is that there is no

CHEAP food. Once there was. Now there is not.

James Callaghan said so. He is the Labour Foreign
Secretary. Edward Heath said so when he was
Conservative Prime Minister. Both of them wished
there was.

The truth is there is not enough food in the world for
the world’s people.

The European Community is lucky. It can grow
enough to feed its people, and have some over. In
Britain we can’t.

To safeguard supplies —
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